
 ICC Region II 
  
 
 

  September 23, 2024 
 
Michael Wich, Nominating Committee Chairman C/O 
Dominic Sims, Chief Operating Officer  
International Code Council, Birmingham District Office 
900 Montclair Road 
Birmingham, AL 35213 

RE: ICC Board Nomination  

Dear Mr. Chairman and Members of the Committee: 
 
On behalf of the Region II of the International Code Council, I am writing to support the 
election of Christina Jackson to the ICC Board of Directors for the Section E seat at the 
2024 Annual Business Meeting.  
 
Ms. Jackson has a steadfast dedication to the field of Code Enforcement and is a founding 
member and Past President of Women in Code Enforcement and Development of Virginia 
(WICED-VA), as well as her role as a Board Member of Permit Tech Nation (PTN). She is 
an advocate for increasing women membership and expanding the ICC family of chapters 
to that goal. She is also dedicated to education and mentorship opportunities for the ICC 
membership. This is evidenced by her tenure as an adjunct professor at Tidewater 
Community College, an educator for VBCOA, and the ICC Leadership Academy shows her 
commitment to mentoring the next group of code officials. 
 
Her candidacy also brings with it a unique and at times novel perspective coming from the 
code enforcement arena. The positive energy, viewpoints and work ethic Ms. Jackson 
would can bring to the ICC Board make her an ideal candidate. 
 
Please accept this letter of endorsement for Ms. Jackson’s candidacy for and our support for 
the Section E Board position. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Cache W. Olson 
Cache Olson 
President, Region II of ICC 


